

## Whitstable Junior School

Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB Tel: (01227) 272385

Interim Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE

e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk

March 2019

Dear Parent/Carers

Please see attached a list of the clubs we are going to be offering for Terms 5 & 6, we are able to now offer different types of clubs that are going to be run by teachers & myself, as Sports Coach. The clubs will run for 11 weeks from Monday 29 April 2019 – Friday 19 July 2019.

Please note – Clubs will run every week and children are expected to attend each week once a space is allocated to them. Failure to miss more than 2 sessions will result in the space being reallocated.

If your child would like to take part in any of these activities please reserve a space via the online booking system.

Go to <a href="http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/whitstable">http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/whitstable</a>

\*NOTE\* You need to type this address into your website browser's 'address bar'. Do not try to 'Google' this website address, or use a 'Search Engine', as that will not work.

Login to see which clubs are available and select one that your child wants to attend.

## You will need:

Your child's legal first name and legal surname Your child's date of birth

The system is live from **6AM on Monday I April 2019** and will be open to take your bookings until **II.50PM on Friday 5 April 2019**. You can book for clubs between these dates and times.

## Troubleshooting tips - Please read before booking

- To login you need to enter the details we have on record for you and your child. If you have recently
  changed your title or surname, for example, and not informed us, we will be expecting you to login
  with the details we have on record.
- The child's date of birth has to be entered in exactly the right format e.g using four digits for the year of birth 12/09/2009
- The email address you enter is only used to receive a confirmation of your booking. If the system gives you an error when you login, it will not be the email address that is the problem.

Please make sure that you only book a space on the clubs your child wants to attend, if the club is full please contact the office who will take your child's name for a waiting list, please ensure your child is aware that there is a code of conduct for clubs and that they know the expectations for behaviour are the same in clubs as in school. The clubs are run for the enjoyment of both the adults leading and the children participating, consistent behaviour issues could result in your child being excluded from clubs in school.

Thank you for your continued co-operation.

Chris Kidd Sports Coach













